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*Apologies for cross-posting*
 
Dear JHSC Members,
 
A new Water Testing Schedule was created and uploaded on the EHS webpage Water Maintenance
Program and Testing for Presence of Legionella. We would encourage interested JHSCs to check the
schedule regularly for the most up-to-date information on testing in their building. EHS continues to
work on the spreadsheet and ensure we have a functional process however, due to the duration and
complexity of flushing a system and the required waiting time, there may be situations where re-
testing is scheduled only a day or two in advance.
 
JHSC members who are interested in attending the beginning of testing may do so by emailing
ehs.jhsc@utoronto.ca.
 
Thank you,
EHS JHSC
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